Safeguarding Statement

At Sandiway Primary School, the safety and
well-being of our pupils is at the heart of
our work. This means we take child
protection very seriously. If you have any
concerns or notice anything that you feel
needs to be reported to someone then
please speak to the Headteacher. If the
Headteacher is not available and you have
an immediate concern, then please speak to
the Deputy Headteacher. Otherwise, please
leave your name and number at the office
and the Headteacher will call you.

If you would like to see a copy of our
Safeguarding Policy, please ask for one at
the office.

Thank you for your help.



